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 CALL-IN OF CABINET DECISION ON 
HEREFORDSHIRE CONNECTS – EXECUTIVE 
RESPONSE 

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note Cabinet’s response to the recommendations made by the Strategic 
Monitoring Committee following the call-in of Cabinet’s decision on the acquisition of 
the preferred technology to replace the current client systems used within both Adult 
Social Care and the Children and Young People’s Directorate and the Committee’s 
consideration of a consolidated report on the Herefordshire Connects programme.   

Background 

2. On 21 February Cabinet considered a revised submission prepared in response to 
the recommendations made by the Strategic Monitoring Committee on 31 January, 
following its call-in of Cabinet’s decision on the above acquisition.  Cabinet also 
considered the Committee’s further recommendations in relation to its consideration 
of this issue and its consideration of a consolidated report on the Herefordshire 
Connects programme. 

3. Cabinet approved the revised submission and the Committee’s further 
recommendations. 

 

 


